
August 31, 2017 

 

 

Kyoto iUP Admission results for October 2017 enrollment  
 

 

After careful review through our document screening and interviews, there 
are no successful applicants for October 2017 enrollment.  

 
We thank all applicants for having us as one of their study destinations.  

 
 
Kyoto iUP Admissions Office 
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